Lisa Driscoll

From: John Perkins <jperkins@piatti.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 1:10 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Support

Greeting Ms. Driscoll;

Wanted to let you know we fervently support Measure X to continue to provide the Danville Police Department and
Sheriff's Office the services and equipment they need in keeping our business and residential community safe.
Thanks very much, and hope you are well.

John Perkins

John Perkins
General Manager

E 100 Sycamore Valley Road West
Danville CA 94526
P 925 838 2082 F 925 838 2886

iperkins@piatti.com

fiatti.com




